ATLANTIC CITY CHAPTER HONORS ARCHIE BLACK
by Jerry Birl

Archie Black out going President on the National CC&GTCC was given a plaque in recognition of his
years of service as Founder and President of CC&GTCC at the May 16, 1999 meeting of the Atlantic City
Chapter. The meeting was held in the Mardi Gras Showroom of the Showboat Casino in Atlantic City, New
Jersey. Several members paid tribute to Archie and thanked him for his many years of devoted service to the
Club.

There were about 100 Chapter members and juests present at the meeting. There are about 300 active
members in the A.C. Chapter and we continue to add new members at each meeting. Other activities at the meet-
ing included a swap session, 50/50 drawing, reports by Chapter officers and an auction of chips and tokens.

At the Chapter’s March 14, 1999 meeting Officers were elected for a two year term. Chapter officers are
Dick Brach-President, Russ Diaz-Vice President, Jerry Birl-Secretary ad Bill Karr-Treasurer.

The A.C. Chapter continues to ve the largest and most active Chapter in our Club, if you are interested

in A.C. chips or tokens or if you live in the New Jersey area sign up and become a member of the best Chapter
in the Club.

&GTCC President Archie Black (r) happily donates a copy of his recent publi-
cation “Black;s Catalog of Puerto Rico Casino Chips” to the Ocean County Coin
Club in New Jersey Librarian Nort Gertner accepts the donation. Black is a former
Club President and was tremendously instrumental in building the Ocean County
club as the most active in the state. 3 4



